
 
 
 
September 16, 2025 
 
 

BC SCHOOL FRUIT AND VEGETABLE PROGRAM 
 

This year our school will participate in the BC School Fruit and Vegetable 
Program offered through Feeding Futures with products being provided 
by Odd Bunch.  Our school is involved in a province-wide healthy living 
initiative.  One of the goals is to encourage healthy eating by providing 
fresh BC fruits and vegetables to the students during classroom time.  
The students will receive produce this school year at no charge!  The 
students may choose to try the produce offered to them.  

 
 

 
To ensure every student’s health and safety during this program, please 
email latimerroad@surreyschools.ca with your child’s full name, grade & 
division to advise if your child has any allergies or DOES NOT want to 
participate in this program.  There will not be a permission form sent home.  
 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please email 
latimerroad@surreyschools.ca  
 
Thank you,  
 
Latimer Road Elementary 
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